
Leagues Refund Policy 
 
SATA has instituted a refund policy for all USTA and SATA leagues. Effective 
immediately, registered players requesting removal from a roster prior to the start of the 
league season will receive a partial refund of $18 (SATA is unable to refund the portion 
of registration fees that go to USTA and TennisLink). If a league or event is cancelled by 
USTA or SATA, the player will receive a full refund of the registration paid (minus the 
TennisLink fee). Registrations can no longer be held over to be used on other leagues. 
Prior to the start of a league, registrations may be transferred from one team to another 
(in the same league). 
 
Players who currently have a held over registration will have until May 31 to use the 
registration for another league or team. Players who have a held over registration will 
see themselves registered on a team called HOLDOVER for the current season (please 
log into TennisLink to view your team registrations). All held over registrations not used 
by May 31 will expire and no refund will be given.  
  
For questions regarding the SATA refund policy, please contact Casey Herridge, 
leagues coordinator, at casey@satennis.com. 
 
 

https://tennislink.usta.com/dashboard/main/Login.aspx

